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Next Meeting 
Who stole the rest of Sept.? 

I have just run out of time and energy.  The Oct. 
Rocky Forge meeting will be at the Grand opening 
for The Wabash Valley Blacksmiths new shop at 
Fowler Park south of Terre Haute.  Fowler Park is 
South of Terre Haute just off Rt. 41.  If you are 
going south and get to Boot City you have missed 
the turn.  Turn around, the turn is the first east turn 
north of Boot City.  There is a sign but it is not very 
obvious. 

There will be Iron in the hat and a pitch-in lunch.  
Wabash Valley is providing ham and bean and corn 
bread. 

The new shop has six useable forging stations and 
someone is going to demonstrate making 
horseshoes. 

Wabash Valley meeting are always fun and 
friendly.  Make the trip you will enjoy yourself. 

David Childress 

 

Announcements 
The Rocky Forge News is available by E-mail and 
on our website (http://www.rockyforge.org/).  
If you wish to receive the newsletter via E-mail sent 
Dave Childress a note at trollkeep@gmail.com, or 
e-mail directly to rocky@rockyforge.org. 


